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News Release of June 15, 2017 

Street Closure 
 

The City of Alpena’s Contractor, Goodrich Trucking and 
Asphalt Paving, will begin resurfacing the following streets: 
 
Beginning on Monday, June 19, 2017, 

Johnson Street from Chisholm Street to Walnut Street 
Long Lake Avenue from Miller to Adams Street 
 

Beginning on Tuesday, June 20, 2017, 
 Second Avenue from Ripley to Bingham  
 Dunbar Street from First to State 
 
Crews will be cold milling the existing asphalt surface.  This 
will result in a rough, but drivable, surface until asphalt can be 
reinstalled.   
 
Johnson Street traffic will be maintained through lane shifts and 
traffic regulators.  Long Lake Avenue, Second Avenue, and 
Dunbar Street will experience sporadic full closures during the 
construction activities. 
 
Signage and barricades will be present to guide traffic around 
the  construction site, but motorists are advised to seek alternate 
routes. 
 
This project is expected to take two (2) weeks to complete 
unless weather or construction delays occur. 
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